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Drive-Thru Flu Clinic this Saturday 
 
SHASTA COUNTY – Shasta County will provide free standard flu shots during its annual drive-

thru flu clinic.  

 

Date and Location: 

Saturday, October 16, 2021 

10 a.m. to 2 p.m.  

2650 Breslauer Way, Redding 

 

Flu vaccines cause antibodies to develop in the body about two weeks after vaccination. These 

antibodies protect the body against infection. Because it can take this long for the flu shot to work 

fully, the Centers for Disease Control recommends getting your annual flu shot by the end of 

October. 

 

Flu shots are also provided by health care providers and many retail pharmacies. If you are unable to 

get your vaccination through your medical provider or unable to visit the drive-thru clinic, you can 

still get a free flu shot at the Shasta County Public Health Clinic. Call for an appointment at  

530-225-5591 or 1-800-971-1999, or sign up at myturn.ca.gov. 

 

For more information, visit www.shastaflushots.com or call (530) 225-5591. 

### 

https://myturn.ca.gov/flu.html
http://www.co.shasta.ca.us/index/hhsa_index/Health_and_Safety/Current_heath_concerns/flu/shastaflushots.aspx
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